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Ship-owners, Ship managers, Operators, Masters and crew of
Georgian-registered ships

To: Whomit may concern
Ship-owners, Ship managers, Operators, Masters and crew of Georgian-registered ships

Subject: EBOLA VIRUS DISEASE

Dear Sirs,
Maritime transport Agency of the Ministry of Economy and Sustainable Development of Georgiawould like to inform the
following:

Three global shipping organizations,on 5 August 2014, issued guidance to their members on the risks posed to ships crews calling in
countries affected by the Ebola virus.

The ICS (International Chamber of Shipping), IMEC (International Maritime Employers Council), and the I TF (International Transport
Workers Federation) urgently advise that on all such vessels:

1. The Master should ensure that the crew are aware of the risks, how the virus can be spread and how to reduce the risk.

2. The I SPS regquirements on ensuring that unauthorized personnel do not board the vessel should be strictly enforced throughout the
duration of the vessel being in port.

3. The Master should give careful consideration to granting any shore leave whilst in impacted ports.
4. The ship-owner/operator should avoid making crew changes in the ports of an affected country.

5. After departure the crew should be aware of the symptoms and report any occurring symptoms immediately to the person in charge of
medical care.

The advice is supplemented with information from the World Health Organization on the virus (available
here )

A spokesperson for the three organizations commented: "Everyone is deeply concerned for those suffering from the Ebola epidemic
and supportive of a coordinated world response to help them. We particularly applaud all those medica staff who arerisking their lives
to help. In the meantime we want to make sure that those in the world shipping industry play our part in ensuring the safety of crews
visiting the affected countries, and minimizing the risk of the virus spreading further.”
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